
 

INAUGURAL 

VALENTINE’S DAY 

MARRIAGE CEREMONY 
 

DATE: FEBRUARY 14, 2018 
TIME: 12:00 P.M. 

BROWARD COUNTY JUDICIAL COMPLEX – WEST BUILDING 
201 SE 6TH ST, ROOM 03320, FT. LAUDERDALE, FL 33301 

Brenda D. Forman, Broward County Clerk of Courts, is pleased to 
announce the first annual Valentine’s Day marriage ceremony. The 
mass marriage ceremony will take place on Wednesday, February 14, 
2018. 
 
“We hope to make the wedding experience special for the couples 
that participate and look forward to this becoming an annual 
tradition”, said Clerk Forman. 
 
The event will consist of a single ceremony that will unite all couples 
in attendance and will be performed by Clerk Forman. You may also 
renew your vows at this time by paying in advance.  
 
The standard license/renewal fees will still apply and applications 
can be completed at any of the four Broward County courthouses.  
The Mass Ceremony, however, will take place in the jury room at the 
Broward Judicial Complex, 201 SE 6th St., Room 03320, Fort 
Lauderdale, FL 33301.  
 
Couples and their guests will celebrate with cake and refreshments.  
The couples will also receive a special Certificate of Marriage 
commemorating the special day. The certificates will be mailed 
within one week of the ceremony. 
 
 

 

In order to be eligible 

for the event, an 

application for the 

marriage license 

must be made 

between now and 

February 9, 2018. 

For more information 

contact: 

954-831-7283 or visit 

www.browardclerk.org 

 

 

 

BRENDA D. FORMAN 

 

 


